Hi Gerry,

We just spoke by phone. I'll email a photo tomorrow.

As became apparent in our conversation, the application has been filed under the wrong address
(should be 56 Regents Park Road NW1 7SX, as per the application form). Because we couldn't
get any confirmation that you had received this application, and since there was no sign of it in the
planning system, we put in a second application, which is listed correctly under 2014/6917/T. So,
you can delete the later application or mark it as a duplicate.

John Cottrell
56 Regents Park Road NW1 78X



